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BIG APPLE ROBBERY ARREST 

AUBURN, ME – On January 23, 2019 at approximately 2:00am, Auburn Police responded to the Big Apple, 296 
Main St for a reported robbery. Initial reports indicated that a male walked into the store and demanded 
money and cigarettes. No weapons were displayed. The male fled the store with an undisclosed amount of 
money. 

After a brief investigation, officers identified 27 y/o Ryan Lizotte of Auburn as a suspect. Officers located 
Lizotte on Pleasant St in Auburn and took him into custody at approximately 4:45am. Lizotte is currently 
being held at the Androscoggin County Jail on $15,000 cash bail. 
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